
Workshop Invitation 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming workshop titled "Empowering Our Community 

Through Collaboration". 

Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main St., Your Town 

This workshop is designed to bring together community members to share ideas, learn from one 

another, and foster collaboration on important local issues. Lunch will be provided. 

Please RSVP by November 15, 2023, to ensure your spot. You can reply to this email or contact 

us at (123) 456-7890. 

We hope to see you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Community Workshop Team 


